Holiday Luncheon!

45 people signed
up to attend our
d Holiday Luncheon!
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The $25 you paid
for your meal
includes tax and
8 gratuity. See you
all at the Irish Pub
at the Old House
Winery at 18351

4 Corkys Lane,

= Culpeper on

W Friday, Dec 10th
¥ 12 noon to 2 PM.

Join us at the January
Club Meeting

Since we are all busy with family and
friends during the holiday season,
there is no club meeting in
December. We look forward to
seeing everyone after the New Year
at the meeting on Wednesday,
January 12th at 1 PM in the LOW
Community Center in classroom 2.

Do You Know QOur 2022
Club Officers?

Club Chairman

-Valerie Smallwood
Secretary

-Bill Wemmerus

Treasurer

-Howard Newman

Publicity Chairs

-Kerry Sipe/Jane Haltmaier
Membership Chair

-Gerri Colucci

Special Events Chairs
-Karen Newman/Lynne Meyers
Book Club Chair

-Sheila Clark

On My Christmas Wish List
Will You Help?

The Nominating Committee was
unable to find someone to take on
the Program Chair position. This
involves arranging speakers for our
monthly meetings with the month of
December off. Traditionally, the
speaker for the month of June at our

B picnic is the Democratic candidate

running for election that year. Jen
Heinz, our past Program Chair, has
agreed to help a willing recruit with
getting oriented to do this job. Want
to help? Contact Valerie at:

= VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

| Club Officers will arrange the

monthly programs until someone
volunteers to give the position a try.

Somethings to Celebrate!

1. We now have 75 club members!
2. The Infrastructure Bill is law!

3. Build Back Better passed the
House!

4. Steve Bannon was charged with
Contempt of Congress

5. The 3 vigilantes who murdered
Ahmaud Arbery were found guilty.

Democratic Club
Book Club

The next Book Club meeting will be
on Thursday, December 9th. We will
be meeting at the home of Sheila
Clark at 117 Parliament St.

We are reading BlowOut by Rachel
Maddow which exposes greed and
corruption in the gas and oil
industry. Want to join us? Contact
Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at
sheilaclark769@gmail.com or call
her at 540-972-0305.




